
June 24, 2024 
 
Hello to All CYH Owners, 
 
This email serves as notification to all Clinton Yacht Haven Owners. 
 
1. Trailers may not be stored in the Clinton Yacht Haven parking lot. 
 
2. All trailers that are on Clinton Yacht Haven property must have clear identification of the owner. 
 
3. All trailers must be removed by July 1, 2024. 
 
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. Please respond here with any questions or concerns. 
 
And as always, thank you and have a great season. 
 
Thomas Clarkson 
Clinton Yacht Haven 
Renaissance Collaborative Inc. 
RES.0830472 
 


